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CALENDAR TERM 3 2023     

Welcome to our last week of Term 3! I hope you were able to stay 
cool over the hot weekend. Let's hope the fine weather is here for 
the upcoming school holidays. I would like to thank all of our staff 
for their dedication and commitment to our school and its students. 
It has been a busy and rewarding term with so much learning in 
and outside of our classrooms.  
 
Congratulations to our senior dancers who performed at the State 
Dance Festival last week. You were all amazing amongst other 
fabulous performances from public primary and high schools from 
all over NSW. Thank you Mrs Chrysostomou for your choreography 
and hard work.  
 
Years 3-6 had a fantastic day at the new Rabbitohs Centre of 
Excellence at Heffron last week as well. Thanks to Mrs Sinkovic for 
organising the day. Our senior band performed at assembly last 
Wednesday to showcase their talent and encourage our Year 2 
students to join the band. They sounded amazing! Congratulations 
to our school representatives at the Botany Bay Public Speaking 
Competition, you represented our school very well. Thanks to Miss 
Ou for her organisation. Our choir will perform at the Sydney Opera 
House this Wednesday evening, I can’t wait! Thanks to Miss Smith 
for teaching the students the songs and working with the other 
schools in preparation for the performance.  
 
A reminder that students return in full summer uniform in Term 4.  
Tomorrow is the last uniform shop open day to purchase your 
summer uniforms before the end of term. 
 
If you require vacation care for your child/ren, please book directly 
with Star Club. 
 
The P&C are hosting a cake, savoury and drink stall at school for 
the Referendum on Saturday 14th October. For details of how you 
can contribute by baking, helping on the stall or donating supplies, 
see the information later in the newsletter.  
 
Next term promises to be another action 
packed one of learning, events and fabulous 
community events. This term I enjoyed reading 
K-2 students the book ‘My Body, My Rules’ by 
Nicki Esler Gill and Dasha Riley. Year 3-6 

students enjoyed excerpts 
from ‘Young Dark Emu – A Truer History’ by 
Bruce Pascoe.  
 
I wish our students, staff and families a happy 
and safe spring break. 
 
Nicole Mayhew 
Principal 
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SEPTEMBER 

WEEK 10 

Tues 19 Uniform Shop 

 Botany Bites lunch 
delivery 

Wed 20 2.30pm Y3-6 Assembly 

Thurs 21 Botany Bites lunch 
delivery 

Fri 22 Last day of Term 

 

OCTOBER 

WEEK 1 

Mon 9 Students and staff return 
for Term 4 

Tues 10 Uniform Shop 

 Botany Bites lunch 
delivery 

Wed 11 SEPSSA Athletics 

 2:30pm K-2 Assembly 

Thurs 12 Botany Bites lunch 
delivery 

Saturday 14 Referendum Cake & 
Savoury Stall 

WEEK 2 

Tues 17 Garden planting – Stage 
1 students. Parents 
welcome to help at 
10:15am. 

WEEKS 3 & 4 

Every day Year 2 Swim School 

NOVEMBER 

WEEK 4 

Wed 1 Pagewood PS Art Show 
5pm-7pm 

 

 

Can you help the 

P&C with 

planning and 

organising our              

Art Show ? 

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
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MERIT AWARD ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

Awards already received 

 

K Red Villiami Zaeli Jayden Shaka 

K Yellow Lexi Thomas Jacob Willow 

K/1 Green Tanvea Kevin Mila Aziah 

1I Cayla Bronte Vincent Alexandro 

1/2M Scarlett Martina Justin Messina 

2/3C – Year 2 Iman Cruize 

 

K Red Caden Aadya   

K Yellow Zara Kai Aarya Brooklyn 

K/1 Green Kai Lucas Gabriella Savannah 

1I Pippa Abigail Ilyas Mason 

1/2M Shai Sofia Lauren Harley 

2/3C – Year 2 Aiden Ivanka 

 

Awards to be presented at assembly 

Apologies for the mixup with awards in the newsletter last week.  All students received their correct award at assembly 

last week. 

RAINBOW AWARDS  

Declan 5/6F 

SILVER AWARD  

Jacob 2/3C Archer 4/5M Teneale 3/4C Hayden 3/4C Darcy 5/6S Talyah 3P Bella 3P 

Emelia 3P Jeslyn 5/6F Nikita 4W Aleksander 4W Fin 4W Fionn 4W Indie 4W 

Isabella 4W Isla 4W Caitlin 5/6S Neave 5/6S Esther 5/6S Sanuli 5/6S Cleaver 5/6S 

GOLD AWARD  

Ayaan 4/5M Gianna 3/4C Taji 3/4C Elena 3/4C Emanuel 3/4C Mateo 3P Sasha 4W 

Toby Do 4W       

PLATINUM AWARD  

Nelson 2/3C Kobi 2/3C Alex 3/4C Pippa 3/4C Zoe 3/4C 

 

 

STATEMENTS OF ACCOUNT 

Your child’s Statement of Account for Term 3 is now overdue. Thank you to those families who have already paid. 

 

A reminder that our school is cashless.  To pay your child’s ‘Statement of Account’ using the Parent Online Payment 

(POP) system, please go to the Pagewood Public School website at http://www.pagewood-p.schools.nsw.edu.au and 

select ‘Make a payment’ and enter your child’s name and class.   

 

If you are experiencing financial hardship please call to discuss this with Ms Mayhew confidentially. 

 

SUMMER UNIFORMS - TERM 4 

A reminder that students return in full summer uniform in Term 4. If your child/children has outgrown their uniforms we 

are happy to accept donations of old uniforms in good condition to the second hand uniform shop. Please order your 

summer uniforms now as we only have two more weeks until end of term. 

 

REFERENDUM DAY – CAKE, SAVOURY AND DRINK STALL 

The P&C will also be running a cake, savoury and drink stall at our school on Referendum Day, Saturday October 14 th 

2023, to raise money for the school. If any parent or carer would also like to organise and coordinate a BBQ, please 

email the P&C on pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au. Thank you!  All money raised will go to the 

school. 

  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.pagewood-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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PUBLIC SPEAKING 
Congratulations and well done to the following students who represented our school with pride and compassion on 
Wednesday 13th September at Eastlakes Public School. Students competed against 13 schools in the Botany Bay 
area. We did not proceed to the next round, but students should be proud of their efforts and achievements so far. The 
adjudicators were so impressed by their confidence and ability to talk about a variety of topics. Thank you to our 
Pagewood teachers, parents, families for supporting students in Public Speaking this year! 
 
Stage 3 – Kimily, 5/6F  
Prepared: Everyone should read everyday 
Impromptu: Time travel 
 
Stage 2 – Sophia, 3P  
Prepared: Being Creative 
Impromptu: Role model 
 
Stage 1 – Kai, 2/3C  
Prepared: Why you should say please and thank you 
Impromptu: Dream job 
 
Early Stage 1 – William, K Yellow 
Prepared: LEGO is the best toy 
Impromptu: Play dough 
 
Miss Ou 
Public Speaking Co-ordinator 
 

PAGEWOOD CHOIR REHEARSAL AND TICKETS  

The final countdown to our performance at the Opera House has now 

begun. The 3-6 choir has been working very hard to learn the songs for the 

Cantabile Music Festival Concert on Wednesday 20 September. A big 

thank you to Mrs Brymer for her help in attending the rehearsal.  
 

The tickets link became live, and tickets went on sale on Thursday 24 

August. There is a limit of 4 tickets per 

transaction. https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/kids-families/cantabile-

music-festival 

Miss Smith 

 

FOOTBALL AUSTRALIA MINIROOS REGISTRATION – TERM 4 

Football Australia will be running a Miniroos soccer clinic at our school in 

Term 4 for students in Kindergarten to Year 6. Details are:  

Wednesday 18 Oct – 22 Nov 
8.00am-9.00am 
Cost $80.00 

If you are interested, please register and pay through the link 

below:  https://membership.mygameday.app/regoform.cgi?formID=110239&programID=66324 

  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/kids-families/cantabile-music-festival
https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/kids-families/cantabile-music-festival
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmembership.mygameday.app%2Fregoform.cgi%3FformID%3D110239%26programID%3D66324&data=05%7C01%7Cjody.bentley1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfc1e4836cb9f43e9a11d08dbb2802117%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638300035604890850%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JCN9zqqUT06aHBuWUcP3Hjc6VDc6nV95fAyEGdRz8%2FI%3D&reserved=0
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What’s on in Sport 
 

     
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SOUTHS CARES EXCURSION 
Last Wednesday 13th September, students in Years 3-6 participated in an excursion to the newly built Rabbitohs 
Centre of Excellence. The day was facilitated by Souths Cares and included two presentations on 'Tackling Bullying' 
and ‘Mental Health - Wellbeing’. Students sat in the media room where the Rabbitohs players have their team talks to 
learn and discuss some key messages on the two topics. Students then ate their recess in the courtyard while 
watching Rabbitohs players Jai Arrow and Cameron Murray train! Getting Jai’s autograph was the highlight of many 
students’ day. Students then participated in some ball handling relays and had some free time to practice their passing 
and goal kicking on the field where the Rabbitohs players train. I hope all students enjoyed the experience and were 
able to learn some valuable messages on bullying and how to take care of their own mental wellbeing.  
Mrs Sinkovic 
rachel.sinkovic@det,nsw.edu.au  
PE Teacher 
 
ZONE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
The ESPSSA Zone Athletics Carnival was held on Friday 8th September at ES Marks Athletics Track. We had 43 
students participating in various events. The weather wasn’t in our favour and students (and teachers) had to brave 
the cold and rain in order for the day to proceed as planned. Well done to all students for representing our school with 
pride, and displaying respectful behaviour throughout the day. Thank you to the parents and supporters who came 
along to cheer their children along on the day. Please see below for the students who placed in the top 4 for their 
events - an amazing achievement! 
Harper:   4th in 8yr Girls 100m, 3rd in Junior Girls 800m & 3rd in Junior Girls 1500m  
Zara S:    2nd in 11yr Girls 100m 
Spencer: 1st in 8yr Boys 100m 
Oliver P:  3rd in 8yr Boys 100m 
Jack:        4th in 9yr Boys 100m 
Fin:          2nd in Junior Boys 200m 
Jamie:     3rd in Junior Boys 1500m 

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:rachel.sinkovic@det.nsw.edu.au
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Archie:     2nd in Junior Boys Long Jump 
Tom:       3rd in Senior Boys Discus 
Sione:     4th in Senior Boys Discus 
 
Zach, Spencer, Archie & Finau also came 1st in the Junior Boys 4x100m Relay! 
 
Congratulations to Zara, Oliver P, Spencer, Archie, Finau, Zach & Fin who will now represent Eastern Suburbs at the 
Sydney East PSSA Athletics Championships next term. We wish them the best of luck! Ribbons for 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
places will be presented to students once received from the organisers.  
 

PAGEWOOD PS – ART SHOW 

We are very excited about our Art Show on Wednesday November 1st from 5pm-7pm.  
The art show will be featuring the fabulous artworks of every student, with musical 
entertainment by the school bands, choir and dance groups. Please save the date and 
mark this in your calendar.   
 
The P&C are looking for parents/carers who are able to help the P&C with planning 
and organising the food and drink for the night. If you are able to assist please send an 
email to the P&C email at pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY 

This term, our school is taking part in the Tell Them From Me student survey. The survey will provide us with 
valuable feedback on what our students think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the 
different ways that teachers interact with them.   
The survey is run by an independent research company, The Learning Bar, which specialises in school-
based surveys. This survey is confidential, and staff in schools will not be able to identify individual students 
from their responses.   
 
To ensure confidentiality, participating students will receive a unique username and password. Information is 
only reported where five or more students answer a question.  
The survey is online, takes approximately 30 minutes, and will take place at school during school hours. We will 
receive a report on our school’s survey results shortly after our students complete the survey.   
Participating in the survey is voluntary. If any survey questions make your child uncomfortable, your child can 
skip the question or can choose to stop the survey at any time.    
 
If you do not want your child/children to take part in the survey, please email your child's classroom teacher 
or the school email address to let us know by Friday 15th September.  
 
More information about the survey and the research is available in English at education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm  
 
Ms Wilkinson 
 

 

Term 3 Calendar 

 

 

 
  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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SWAP IT EVERYDAY FOODS FOR THE LUNCHBOX 

Here are some great ideas to swap sometimes foods into everyday foods for your child/children’s lunchbox. 

  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
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PPS P&C (Parents and Citizens) News  

 
Referendum Day Cake, Savoury and Drink Stall: Saturday October 14th 2023   
  

Good news! The P&C are hosting a cake, savoury and drink stall. We would love your help with this 
fundraiser!  
 
All profits go to making our school an even better place for our kids!   
  

 
STEP 1:   
Put your name on the roster to help on the day via this link:   
Referendum Day Cake Stall Roster.xlsx  

  

STEP 2:   
If you can’t bake or help on the stall, but would still like to contribute, email 
pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au to donate:   

• Serviettes   
• Bottles of water   
• Cans of soft drink   
• Fruit juice boxes   
• Bags of ice    
• Money for the purchase of some of the above   

 
STEP 3:   
Start thinking what sweet or savoury treats you can make or bake for the stall!   
   
 
Come join the fun! Any questions: email pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au    
   
 
Your P&C   
  

 

  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
https://1drv.ms/x/s!AiawEgdVpDTo8kbmBpm5dJl3x9b5?e=c1dShv&nav=MTVfezAwMDAwMDAwLTAwMDEtMDAwMC0wMDAwLTAwMDAwMDAwMDAwMH0
mailto:pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
mailto:pagewoodpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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